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TOWN OF NEWBURGH 

PLANNING BOARD 
TECHNICAL REVIEW COMMENTS 

 
PROJECT:    FLETCHER DRIVE SUBDIVISION (EAST ROCK CORP) 
PROJECT NO.:   2018-11 
PROJECT LOCATION:  SECTION 93, BLOCK1, LOT 64.5 
REVIEW DATE:   28 JUNE 2018  
MEETING DATE:   5 JULY 2018 
PROJECT REPRESENTATIVE: MASER CONSULTING 
 

1. The project proposes a four lot subdivision of an existing 8.14+/- acre parcel of property. One 
residential structure is currently under construction on the site.  Site is proposed to be served 
by municipal water and on site subsurface septic systems. 
 

2. Proposed Lots 3 &4 are identified as having a common driveway.  Common driveway access 
and maintenance agreement will be required. 
 

3. An encroachment onto proposed Lot 4 exists in the vicinity of the proposed driveway identified 
as a “rock patio and fish pond encroachment”. This must be addressed with the adjoining 
property during the subdivision process.  While this would normally be a private matter 
between the property owners the only location for the driveway serving Lot 4 is restricted by 
the current encroachment. 
 

4. Standard town water details and notes will be required in addition to standard town subsurface 
sanitary sewer disposal designs and notes. 
 

5. The Applicant’s are requested to confirm water exists within the dead end portion of Fletcher 
Drive.  No hydrants are depicted on the survey maps submitted. 
 

6. Driveway approval from the Highway Superintendent will be required. 
 

7. Two Endangered Species are identified in the EAF, Indiana Bat and Upland Sandpiper.  
Impacts to these species must be addressed.  Initially an inquiry to the NYSDEC Natural 
Heritage Group should be made.  
 

8. Further review will be undertaken upon submission of detailed plans and designs.  
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Respectfully submitted, 
 
McGoey, Hauser and Edsall 
Consulting Engineers, D.P.C. 
 
________________________  
Patrick J. Hines 
Principal 




































